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McClenagan, Laura

From: Loren Pancoast <lorenpancoast@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 03, 2021 4:50 PM
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Public Hearing

 

Record Number PLN-2019-16103 (filed 12/30/2019) 
Assessors parcel number 223-231-012 
 
My name is Loren Pancoast.  My wife, Susan and I live on Sprowl Creek 
road and the intersection of Old Briceland Road.  My wife’s parents 
purchased this in the early 1950’s.  She has lived on this property all of 
her life.  Our only water source is a well on our property.   We do not 
have access to city water – only our well.  Every fall (Aug, Sept)  our 
well has minimal output.  Many times we run out of water n the fall. 
 
We live 1200 feet from one of the proposed grow sites and about 1800 
feet from the other. 
We are scared to death what will happen when you start pulling 
178.000 gallons of water out of this aquifer.  We are on the same 
elevation and only 12-1800 feet away.  Our water is so scarce around 
August -  We would have no fire protection and  no water for our 
family to live on. 
 
What kind of recourse do we have when our water is gone?  What is the 
county’s legal responsibility? 
 

I am totally against you permitting this grow because  of how it will 
affect the surrounding neighbors. 
 
I will try to get on the zoom meeting if at all possible 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Loren Pancoast 
(707) 672-5784 
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Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

 


